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            17 November 2016 
 
Dear Mr. Selva Ramachandran, 
 

 
Subject: Delegation of Authority for the funding amount of USD $108,284.00 to UNDP-SUDAN for the joint 

UNDP/UNEP/UN Women Project on ‘Promoting Gender Responsive Approaches to Natural Resources 
Management for peacebuilding’. 

 
 
I am pleased to delegate you the authority to use the above-mentioned fund for the activities planned to be 
implemented in the framework of the Joint Project “Promoting Gender Responsive Approaches to Natural Resources 
Management for peacebuilding “.  
 
The funds, which amount to a total of USD $108,284.00 (inclusive of indirect project cost) have been approved for use in 
line with the proposed budget for the CO programme. The cash has been allocated under our HQ Project UNDP1, Output 
No. 00102006 under your Department-B0470 (see below) via GLJE 0006737483. 
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Please be reminded that the activities must be completed and funds fully disbursed by 15 November 2017.  UNDP-BPPS-
SD may not be in a position to increase the budget indicated above. Therefore, any over-expenditure will have to be 
absorbed by other Country Office resources. Any funds not used to cover the above described costs must be returned to 
the Project by 15 December 2017.  
 
Upon receipt of these funds your office commits to provide timely updates, as well as to submit a final report with 
supporting documents within 1 month after completion of the project activities.  
 
We take the opportunity to draw your attention to the following mandatory requirement for all SD-funded projects: any 
changes contemplated with respect to the project objectives and outcomes will have to be discussed with and approved 
by UNDP-HQ-SD. 
 
 
In conclusion, I would like to assure you of UNDP-SD’s commitment to successful implementation of these funds. Should 
you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me with your feedback on the quality of our 
services and suggestions for improvements.  
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Nik Sekhran 
Director/Chief of Profession-Sustainable Development 

Bureau for Policy and Programme Support 
 
 

 
  
 
cc:  Mr. Owen Shumba, Team Leader, Livelihoods and Economic Recovery Group, HQ/BPPS  
 Mr. Jean-Francois Dubuisson, Policy Specialist, Livelihoods and Economic Recovery, HQ/BPPS 
 Ms. Glaucia Boyer, Policy Specialist, HQ/BCPR/CH 
 Mr. Saidu Sankoh, Programme Specialist, DRR  
  

 

 

17 November, 2016



 
 
 
United Nations Development Programme 

 
 

 

 

One United Nations Plaza ▪ New York, NY 10017 ▪ Telephone: (212) 906-5044 ▪ Fax: (212) 906-6998 

3 

 

 

 

Global Environment Facility 

        
 
 
            




